
 

 

 

Grade 8 Ceremony  

& Celebration 

Wednesday, June 28th 

 

Our Grade 8 leaving ceremony will take place in the gym at our 

North campus at 10:15am.  Families are welcome to attend and 

we encourage you to arrive between 10 and 10:10am. 

 

Following the ceremony, there will be cake for students outside 

and opportunities for families to take photos of and with their 

grade 8 child(ren). 

 

There will be a dance in the afternoon from 1:15 to 2:30pm in 

the gym at North.  Quiet spaces for students who prefer not to 

attend will be available. 

 

We look forward to celebrating our grade 8 students! 

Lansdowne Middle School 

This Week @ Lansdowne 
Week of June 3 to 7, 2024 

WARMER WEATHER REMINDER 

 

With warmer weather coming, and some field trips headed 

outside and to the beach, please make sure that your child is 

dressed appropriately for the weather.  

This can include wearing a hat and 

putting on sunscreen. 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

June 3 
· LMPA Meeting 7pm 
 
June 7 
· CC Afternoon starting at  
  11:40am.  Both campuses 
· All Library Books Due Back 
  (Both campuses) 
 
June 10 to 14 
· Last Week of Hot Lunches 
 
June 12 and 13 
· Jubilation in June Concerts, 7pm 
 
June 13 
· All Textbooks Due Back 
  (Both campuses) 
 
June 14 
· Letter Home About Unreturned  
  Books 
 
June 19 
· Deadline to Pay for Lost Books 
  (Both Campuses) 
 
June 26 
· Grade 8 Celebration 



 

 

LIBRARY BOOKS NEED TO BE RETURNED 
 

It’s time to return all your library books. Please return by Friday, June 7, 2024.  All 

textbooks need to be returned by Thursday, June 13, 2024.  Parents and guardians, please 

check with your student to see if they receive a notice regarding their overdue library 

books.  Fines will be issued the week of June 17th.  Thank you for your assistance on this 

matter.   

 

Sarah Tait, Teacher-Librarian North  

Lorraine Powell , Teacher-Librarian South  

 

 

CURRICULUM COMPLETION AFTERNOON 

FRIDAY, JUNE 7 
 

Lansdowne’s last Curriculum Completion session of the school year will run at both Campuses from 

11:40 a.m. to 2:50 p.m. on:  

Friday, June 7 
 

Please mark this date on your calendar.  A letter will be sent home with each student in advance of the 

curriculum completion session.  Advisory teachers sent home a letter on Friday, May 31st informing 

families whether a child is required or not required to attend the CC 

session.  Should this requirement change prior to June 7th, you will 

receive a phone call from your child’s advisory teacher. 

 

On these CC afternoons, all students are expected to come to school 

in the morning as usual.  Beginning at 11:40 a.m., students required 

to attend will be organized into various locations to complete 

overdue or unsatisfactory assignments under the supervision of 

teachers and educational assistants.  Students who are not required to 

stay for the CC session will be dismissed at 11:40 a.m. unless we 

hear from you that you would like your child to stay at school even 

though current requirements are being met.  In that case, your child will be provided with a quiet and 

supervised location to read and/or work quietly.  More detailed information will be provided in the 

letter sent home in advance of each CC session. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THERE IS NO HOT LUNCH ON THIS DAY! 


